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RESIDENTS, FAMILY AND 
COMMUNITY UPDATE

Starting the 
count down to 
the completion 
of the new MPS
The Braidwood MPS Redevelopment site 
remains open, and work continues in line with 
the latest advice from the NSW Government. 
The project remains on track for construction 
to be completed this year. 

BRAIDWOOD
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE 
REDEVELOPMENT 

Thank you
Thank you to the Braidwood MPS 
Redevelopment project team, health service 
staff, residents and the Braidwood community 
for working with us to keep projects going and 
ensure the safety and wellbeing of our people, 
workers and communities.

Together we are supporting the NSW economy, 
construction and health industries and the 
thousands of people employed across our sites 
during this challenging time.

About the Braidwood  
MPS Redevelopment
The Braidwood MPS Redevelopment includes 
in-patient rooms, increased residential aged care 
beds with activity, lounge and dining facilities, 
a dedicated Emergency Department and staff 
accommodation in a new purpose-built facility.

The Braidwood MPS Redevelopment is being 
delivered as part of the Governments $304 
million Multipurpose Service (MPS) program to 
deliver improved access to health and aged care 
services in rural and remote communities.

The Braidwood MPS is located at  
73 Monkittee St, Braidwood NSW 2622.

Keep in touch with the 
Braidwood MPS Redevelopment
Look out for future newsletters and visit  
www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/projects
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http://www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/projects


What’s coming up
When construction of the new Health Service 
is complete, the contractor will hand over the 
building and the project team prepares for 
the new MPS to become fully operational.

Over the coming weeks more information will 
be provided to help residents and families to 
prepare for the move into the new residential 
aged care wing. 

Once the new Health Service is complete 
and operational, attention will move to 
demolishing the old hospital, landscaping the 
outdoor spaces, and building the new staff 
accommodation units.
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Here’s a sneak 
peek at the floor 
plan for the  
new building.
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Preliminary information  
for residents and families

Where is the redevelopment  
of the Braidwood MPS up to?
The Braidwood MPS is due to open  
by September 2020.

What does this mean for residents?
Once the building works are complete we  
will be inviting residents and one family member 
or friend to walk through the new building to 
have a look through the facility including the 
resident’s allocated bedroom. 

In the meantime, these photos show some  
of the rooms nearing completion.

What support will be offered  
during the move process?
Additional staff will be rostered during the  
move and unpacking process.

Will residents choose their new room?
We will be working closely with residents  
to allocate rooms.

What will the new rooms be like?
All new bedrooms are single with ensuites 
and have been designed and constructed 
to current standards. All rooms have large 
windows overlooking either the courtyard or 
surrounding countryside.


